
 

 

 

Dear Madam or Sir:  

I am pleased to present this letter of recommendation for Moriah A. Mason. 

As director of Samford University student advancement, I have been extremely impressed by Moriah’s 

professionalism, leadership, and ambition. During her undergraduate career, Moriah quickly excelled as 

a Student Advancement Leader and was promoted to Student Advancement Supervisor; a highly sought 

after role which required oversight of student staff, outreach operations and performance management 

while maintaining academic excellence.  

Samford’s Student Advancement program is vital to the university’s growth as their work helps secure 

financial resources that make a Samford education possible for current and future students.  Their work 

continues the tradition of community-building embedded in the Samford experience by build lasting 

relationships with alumni, parents and friends of the university. 

Moriah has shown that she is an exemplary student well equipped to handle any challenge presented to 

her. Her humility and ability to forge positive relationships with her peers make her an asset to any circle 

that she is a part of.  

As you can likely tell—I simply cannot recommend her enough. I hope you’ll consider adding Moriah to 

your organization. She is an investment worth making.  

Cordially, 

 

Rochelle Harrison 
University Advancement 
Director of Strategic Engagement and Communications 
 

 


